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October 17, 2016 
 
Roger Johnson 
OWL Landfill Services, LLC 
8214 Westchester, Suite 850 
Dallas, Texas  75225 
 
RE:  Permit Application for New Commercial Surface Waste Management Facility.  Section 23, Township 24 
South, Range 33 East NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico 
 
Mr. Johnson, 
 
The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) today received an application for a new surface oilfield waste management 
facility submitted on behalf of OWL Landfill Services, LLC by Gordon Environmental, Inc.  The OCD will be posting 
a notice on our website of your application, the proposed new facility location, the name of your firm as applicant, 
information as to how the application can be viewed, along with my contact information as to being placed upon a list 
for future notice of the OCD’s proposed decision with respect to the application.  The decision to approve with or 
without conditions, or to disapprove the application should be rendered by OCD within the next 90 days. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (505) 476-3465 or by email at jim.griswold@state.nm.us.  
On behalf of the Oil Conservation Division, I wish to thank you and your staff for your continuing cooperation during 
this process. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Jim Griswold 
Environmental Bureau Chief 
 

 


